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PUBLIC NOTICE 

Public Utilities Commission (PUC) 

 

The Public Utilities Commission (PUC) hereby serves notice that in accordance with the Water 

Industry Act, No. 1 of 2001, Sections 15 and 19, the Commissiom intends to modify the license granted 

by the PUC to the Belize Water Services Limited (BWS) on March 22, 2001. 

In support of the Governments Policy and the Social Investment Funds programme in expanding potable 

water, the PUC intends to amend the BWS License to include the following villages as part of the 

Authorized Service areas:  

Chan Pine Ridge Village – Orange Walk Distict  

Gardenia and Biscayne Villages – Belize District  

Sarawee Village - Stann Creek District 

The PUC invites members of the public to submit written comments by April, 19th 2022 at the main office 

located at #4 Princess Margaret Drive, Marina Towers, 2nd Floor, Belize City, or via email to 

info@puc.bz.  

The license granted to Belize Water Services Limited is available for viewing at the office of the Public 

Utilities Commission, #4 Princess Margaret Drive, Marina Towers, 2nd Floor, Belize City. 
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